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Writing in support of HB 3054. We need to support all affordable options for housing 

and the rights of tenants to live without fear of frivolous inspections and unwarranted 

price hikes. When people have secure housing, it benefits us all. Let’s protect our 

neighbors and fellow Oregonians. Thank you. 


